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From: Ben King [e-mail address redacted]  
Sent: Tuesday, January 13, 2015 4:59 PM 
To: 2014_interim_guidance 
Subject: Abstract Idea guidance on subject matter eligibility 

Thank you for posting the 2014 Interim Guidance on Subject Matter Eligibility.  The nature-
based product examples are very helpful. 

What is the time frame for the Abstract Idea examples? Will they be released before the 
Eligibility Forum scheduled for Jan 21? 

Thank you again, 
Ben 

Benjamin King 
5000 Quorum Drive, Suite 215 
Dallas, Texas 75254 
(972) 385-8777 office 
(214) 730-4321 direct 
(214) 699-7828 mobile 
USPTO #57,345 
Texas Bar #24,074,536 

This transmission may contain information that is privileged, confidential and/or exempt from 
disclosure under applicable law. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified 
that any disclosure, copying, distribution, or use of the information contained herein (including 
any reliance thereon) is strictly prohibited. If you received this transmission in error, please 
immediately contact the sender and destroy the material in its entirety, whether in electronic or 
hard copy format. Thank you.  

IRS Circular 230 Disclosure: To ensure compliance with requirements imposed by the IRS, we 
inform you that any U.S. tax advice contained in this communication (including attachments) 
was not intended or written to be used, and cannot be used, for the purpose of (i) avoiding 
penalties under the Internal Revenue Code or (ii) promoting, marketing, or recommending to 
another party any transaction or matter addressed herein. 


